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Galloway Township, NJ - The public is invited to share their stories of Hurricane 
Sandy, which barreled ashore on Oct. 29, 2012, destroying homes, businesses and 
lives up and down the coast of New Jersey and New York, at an Ocean County event 
sponsored by The Richard Stockton College of New Jersey on Monday, Oct. 28.  
 
Students, faculty, staff, alumni and the public are invited to come and share in the Story 
of Superstorm Sandy, at the college’s Manahawkin Instructional Site, 712 E. Bay 
Avenue, Manahawkin, NJ. 
 
Fran Bottone, director of Counseling & Health Services, will be moderating the program, 
which starts at 5 p.m. 
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